
 

9th November 2018 

Dear Parents/carers 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 12th - 16th November (Odd Socks Day: Monday 12th November) 

 

As part of our PSHCE curriculum at West Borough Primary School, we will be linking our 
learning to Anti-Bullying Week. The theme this year is ‘Choose Respect’. We will be 
looking at how we can be respectful: 

 Online 
 In our community 
 In our school 
 and in person.  

Pupils are invited to wear Odd Socks on Monday 12th November to support Anti-Bullying 
Week. 
 
The socks will act as a stimulus for learning activities that show we should celebrate the 
fact we are all unique. The children can wear their odd socks all day. The wearing of odd 
socks ties in with our Core Value: Respect. It is important we help the children 
understand that we respect other’s ideas, opinions and beliefs.  The children will take 
part in some activities during the day relating to this topic, led by their class teacher. 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Birtchnell 
PSHCE leader 
 


